City of Barrie, PO Box 400, Barrie, ON., L4M4T5

Feb 21<sup>st</sup>, 2011

Dear Ms. McAlpine,

We have been advised by a neighbour that there are planned changes to the zoning of property on Harvie Road opposite my home (file # D14-1503). Please be advised that I would like to attend any meetings and be allowed to make submission to the council prior to any approval for change being made.

I can be contacted by mail at the above address or by phone at 'Thank-you for your attention to this matter.

Yours sincerely,

Michael Lecompte